“News Worth Sharing™

There will be a free, walk-up COVID-19 Vaccination
Clinic at the Kent School Racquet Center located at
11 Skiff Mountain Road, from 2:00p - 5:00p on

September 8th, 2021 specifically for our community!

No appointment necessary and all are welcome, age
12 and older.

The Connecticut Department of Public Health and Kent School are bringing the DPH
Vaccination Vans to our town to make the COVID-19 vaccine more accessible to our
community, so be on the lookout for the yellow SUV when you arrive.

Please bring a health insurance card and photo ID if you have them, but it is not necessary to

have health insurance or ID to receive the vaccine. No one will be turned away for lack of
insurance or ID.

Thank you for helping to protect yourself, your loved ones, and your community.

Stay well,
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Jean C. Speck
First Selectman

visit our website: www.townofkentct.org
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https://www.townofkentct.org/
https://www.facebook.com/TownofKent/
https://twitter.com/KentCT_EM

